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AMERIKA CUMHURBASKANI RICHARD M. NiXON'UN YARDIMCISI W. E. TIMMONS'UN
JOHN M. MURPHY'NIN MEKTUBUNA CEVABI

BEYAZ SARAY
WASHINGTON
17 subat 1970
Aziz Mr. Murhpy:

Dogu Turkistan'i Kurtarma Merkezi Baskani Sayin isa Yusuf Alptekin'in Sayin Baskan
Nixon'a sunulmak lzere gdéndermek lutfunda bulundugunuz mektubunuzu aldik. Bu
hususta gostermis oldugunuz nazikane ilginizden dolayi size tesekkir ederiz. Bu
muhtiranin ilk firsatta Baskan “Nixon"a arz edileceginden emin olabilirsiniz.

En derin saygilarimla.
Mubhlisiniz

William E. Timmons
Baskan Yardimcisi
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ANSWER WRITTEN BY W. E. TIMMONS, ASSISSTANT OF RICHARD M. NIXON, THE
PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES, TO JOHN M. MURPHY’S LETTER

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
February 17, 1970
Dear Mr. Murphy:

We have received the letter by Isa Yusuf Alptekin, President of the Center for the
Liberation of East Turkistan, forwarded by you to be delivered to President Nixon. We
thank you for your kind interest in this matter. You can be sure that this
memorandum will be presented to President Nixon at the earliest opportunity.

With my best regards,
Yours sincerely,

William E. Timmons
Assistant of the President



